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Lou Mansolillo

From: Matt Mattioli <rtm_jam@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 9:53 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Fw: Bill  # 2021-H-5923:

 
 
 
I am in favor Bill # 2021-H-5923.  
 
My name Is Reginald Mattioli and I live at 85 Crickett Circle in East Greenwich.  
 
Neither Rhode Island, nor anywhere else in the United States is a place for burning Medical Waste in 
an untested system called Pyrolysis. It is unknown what types of odors or gases will be emitted and 
they could ultimately become silent killers. 
 
Directly next door to where they are proposing this plant is a Day Care Center capable of 
accommodating up to 55 Children from 6 months to 6 years old. A half mile away is New Institute Of 
Technology which has a student enrollment of over 2,500 students and both of the above are located 
in a residential area. Not the kind an area where an untested Medical Waste facility should be 
located. 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
R.T. "Matt" Mattioli 
401-398-2897 
rtm_jam@yahoo.com  


